
LOUDOUN COUNTY PRESERVATION AND CONSERVATION COALITION 
POB 368, ROUND HILL, VA 20142 

 
To: Members of the Loudoun County Board of Supervisors 

1 Harrison Street S.E. 5th Floor 
Leesburg, VA 20177 

 
 
The Loudoun County Preservation and Conservation Coalition supported the Board of 
Supervisors decision to make one of its first priorities the establishment of a new Limestone 
Overlay District. 
 
The proposal which has been developed provides sorely needed regulation to protect the health 
and property of the residents encompassed within this proposed district. 
 
Given the current daily risk of groundwater contamination in this area, the undersigned 
organizations urge the Board of Supervisors to move expeditiously to approve and implement 
the proposed Limestone Overlay District. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Alfred P. Van Huyck 
Acting Chairman 
Loudoun County Preservation and Conservation Coalition 
Phone: 540-338-3524 
Email: avanhuyck@aol.com 
 
Organizations Supporting the Adoption of the Limestone Overlay District 
 
Audubon Naturalist Society 
Friends of the Blue Ridge Mountains 
Friends of Banshee Reeks 
Goose Creek Association 
Loudoun Watershed Watch 
Loudoun Wildlife Conservancy 
Loudoun County Committee for a Sustainable Society 
Loudoun Preservation Society 
Mosby Heritage Area Association 
Piedmont Environmental Council  
Snickersville Turnpike Association 
Unison Preservation Society 
 
 
February 12, 2010 


